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Just as a reminder, the district does not pay for personal memberships in an organization unless such
payments are negotiated as part of an employment contract. Memberships are considered to be a
personal cost and are the responsibility of individuals.

Many organizations offer institutional memberships which benefit the entire district, not just an
individual. Institutional memberships are allowable in certain circumstances when such memberships
are:

¢ Inthe name of Sacramento City Unified School District (not in the name of an
individual employee).

e For the district, not for an individual, thus all employees can benefit from
the membership.

e Limited to one membership within the district (not multiple institutional
memberships to the same organization).

e Providing some institutional benefit, such as discounts for all employees participating
in workshops or publications available to all interested employees.

You may want to contact the membership organization to determine if other Sacramento City Unified
School District employees are members in order to share the cost. If you have any questions, please
contact Gerardo Castillo at (643)-9405.




